
From: Kersten, Colette 
Sent: 12/14/2012 11:46:46 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: The docs 

Thanks Laura for the info which I have already forwarded to the Commr for her review. 

Look forward to staying in touch on this! 

Colette 

Colette Kersten, D.P.A. 
Energy Advisor, Office of Commissioner Catherine J, K, Sandoval 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
Room 5204 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-5147 (work) 
(925) 209-4142 (cell) 
cek@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 10:59 AM 
To: Kersten, Colette 
Subject: The docs 

Colette 

Here's the summary document we talked from yesterday, and another copy of the Bottorff 
letter. 

Thanks! 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 
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